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January 05,1997 From: Richard J. Marquis
¥7'40 S.W. 206th Ct
Florida Public Service Commission [ nnellon, F1. 34431
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 37 2-465-0913
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 Block/Lot: BO67 L029 &
B067 LO30
Attn.: Director of the Division of
Records and Reporting
Ref: Rainbow Springs - Utilities L.C.
Notice of Application for Extension
ety QUea-ws

Date »f Notice: December 16,1997

Dear Sir;

This letter is to inform you that I, among other home owners/property owners in the
wmm&mwmc«m.nmm;mmw
water and sewer to this area.
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undisturbed. The thought of having to be subjected to chlorinated processed water disturbs me.

Further the lots in this section are 1 acre lots or more. The cost to do any such work
would be astronomical to each individual homeowner.

I therefore request that the Florida Public Service Commission delay any formal action
with regards to this matter until the property owners of the Woodlands section of Rainbow
Spring has ample time to meet to discuss a plan of action. I also request that I be notified if any

further actions transpire regarding this matter by the FPSC. I can be reached at the above
address anytime.

Thank You For Your Attention In This Matter

Sincerely,

Richard J. Marquis
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